
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

            10 July 2017 
Dear Parents and Staff, 
 
We recently held our AGM and would like to thank the newcomers and staff who joined us. At this meeting 
we reported on the achievements of CLICA over the last year, elected our committee members and 
discussed initial plans for the school year.  
 
Here is a quick summary: 
Over the last year CLICA raised a whopping £6,495. This is broken down as follows: 
 

 Two Discos:     £1,286 

 Christmas Cards:    £657 

 Pantomime     £174 

 Christmas Fayre    £3,282 

 Co-op Lonsdale Avenue   £781      

 Summer Picnic (Non refunded tickets) £319 

 Barclays Match Funding   £1,000 
 
The following was spent by the PTA: 
 

 Joey’s Field     £1,440 

 Year 1 Outdoor Area    £750 

 Christmas Party    £252 

 Year R Playground Items   £3,012 

 Library system upgrade   £750 

 Sundries     £182 
 
Taking all this into account we currently have £5,580 in the bank. We need at least £3000 in advance to 
cover 2017 Christmas activities.  
 
We are delighted with this achievement and want to thank you all for your support. It really does make a 
difference to our children and their school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLICA 

Court Lane Infant School Community Association 

 

Chair:    Jodie Heather 07779022982    Vice Chair: Sam Pearce 07540774723 

Secretary: Rachael Lovett   Treasurer: Emma Ross 

Email: clicommunityassociation@gmail.com     

Facebook: C.L.I.C.A 

Registered Charity Number: 1162322    
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Committee - The members elected are: 
 
Role   Name   Children      
Chair:   Jodie Heather  Daughter in year one     
Vice Chair:   Sam Pearce  Daughter in year two     
Treasurer:  Emma Ross   Daughter in year one     
Secretary:  Rachael Lovett  Son in year two     
Trustees:   Fiona Moore  Son in year one    
   Kati Leunig  Son in year two     
Members:  Tina Bohea  Daughter in year one     

Ashley Budd   Daughter in Reception    
Julie Davenport Daughter in year two, Son in reception   

 Vicky Robba  Daughter in year one  
   Phillip Ross  Daughter in year one      
   Sarah Smith  Daughter in year two    
   Carly Tong  Son in year one     
There are contact details above and will be more details on the Court Lane Website next term. 
 
Plans 
CLICA have already agreed to fund half of the cost for the School Visits to Joey’s Field again next year, and 
will liaise with the school in September regarding our next fundraising target. 
 
We have the following dates in the diary: 
 
Monday 2nd October 6:30pm   General Meeting 
Monday 12th March 6:30   General meeting 
Monday 4th July    Annual General Meeting 
 
Friday 13th October    Quiz 
Thursday 19th October   CLICA Disco 
Thursday 30th November   PJ & Pizza Night 
Friday 8th December    Present Buying Day 
Saturday 9th December   Christmas Fayre 
Wednesday 27th December 4pm  Snow White at King’s Theatre 
Thursday 8th February   CLICA Disco 
Friday 27th April    Race Night 
Friday 8th June    Summer Picnic 
 
Get involved 
Our events are only made possible by having lots of helpers. If you can help us out, please let us know. 
Nearer the events we will be asking for volunteers to steward the discos, help sell and wrap presents, make 
tea/coffee and man stalls etc. In the meantime, if you have a skill or a link which you think would benefit 
the school please let us know, for example: 
 
Match funding from work    Sponsorships from work 
Labourers to help develop school site  Raffle prizes from home or work 
Cups & Bottled Water for events   Smoothie cups for Jarbola 
Play equipment/mascots we could borrow  Craft skill for a stall/activity 
 
Any help you can give will directly benefit the children in your school. 
 
Look forward to hearing from you soon, CLICA 


